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Minutes 

Purpose:  Regular Meeting 

Date & Time:  April 17, 2012; called to order at 20:30; adjourned 20:35 

Location:  Ferrari Maserati of Vancouver 

Attendance: Stan Guy, Dennis Repel, Al Harvey, Bruce Jamieson, Tedd McHenry, and members 

President (Stan) 

Stan stated that most regular business would be foregone for this meeting. The primary purpose of this 

meeting was the tour of Ferrari Maserati of Vancouver. 

Stan thanked Mark Edmonds, General Manager of FM of Vcr for hosting the meeting. 

The REVS races on last Sunday were a success. The next event on the May 12
t-
13

th
 weekend will be a 

double with Vintage races on both days.  

Membership is up to 92, as of tonight. 

With respect to the BCHMR; our most recent firm indications are that there will be approximately 30 

entrants for each of the CCGP and Formula Vee special supporting grids. Event planning is going well. 

New Business 

Mike Bailey asked for volunteers for the booth at the BC Classic and Custom Car Show, which is this 

weekend (April 20-22). He is also looking for a big-bore car to put on display.  

Good & Welfare 

Bernie Hamm mentioned two upcoming events to which all members are invited: 

 A new club, Westwood Classic Motorsport Association is holding its first Annual Spring Cruise 

(weather permitting) in the Fraser Valley area, on Sunday, April 29
th

. Contact Bernie: (604) 287-

3332 for more information. 

 Bent Wrenches Auto Service is hosting the Second Annual Classic Auto & Sports Car Show 

(with family BBQ) on Sunday, June 3
rd

 at 7076 Mershon Street, Mission 


